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TMLP gets ready to launch its new online look 
 

(Taunton, MA) –Taunton Municipal Lighting Plant (TMLP) will launch newly designed 

and more customer-friendly websites for its electric and Internet divisions on October 

10
th

. 

According to TMLP General Manager Mike Horrigan, the current TMLP 

websites needed an updated look that provided information and functionality in a way 

that was more efficient and accessible for all customers. TMLP customers will be able to 

pay their bills on line, set up automatic payments, obtain other services and information, 

and be able to easily access the website when using their home computer or mobile 

devices.  

“TMLP is unique because as one company, we provide both electric service as 

well as Internet service to our customers,” TMLP General Manager Mike Horrigan said. 

“And as one company, we recognize that customers may need to access general 

information as well as specific information about either division from time to time.” 

Although the unified TMLP website can be accessed by either web address, 

www.tmlp.com and www.tmlp.net, TMLP customers can seamlessly transition between 

http://www.tmlp.com/
http://www.tmlp.net/


the electric and Internet pages by a simple click of the mouse or keyboard, or a touch of 

the screen on their mobile devices without having to log-on to the other address.  

 “We’re excited to be launching the redesigned sites during Public Power Week, 

which is observed nationally from October 7
th

 through 13
th

,” General Manager Horrigan 

added. “This is a great opportunity for TMLP residential, commercial and industrial 

customers to become familiar with us as a unique public power utility, and when visiting 

the websites, they’ll be able to get energy information, see what we’re up to and who we 

are, and take a look at some of the programs and services we offer like the appliance 

rebate program and our kids’ pages.” 

 The new and improved websites are expected to be fully accessible on October 

10
th

. For more information, call TMLP at 508-824-5844. 

   

 


